Precious Blood Pastoral Council

Minutes for Nov. 15, 2017

- 1. Opening prayer was offered by Fr. Aidan Donahue
- 2. All members were present and introduced themselves with a small autobiography of family, work, etc.
- 3. Fr. Aidan reviewed the purpose of a pastoral council according to Church law. Father also mentioned a few items for consideration by the council: the members should oversee the parish, be transparent to the parishioners, help in pastoral planning, envision the future of the parish using a 5 year plan and determine the needs of the parish and pass it on to the finance committee.
- 4. Committee consisting of Hilma Nolan, Mike Dorney, Pam Amendola, Brian Burgh and Bob Lessard volunteered to draft a new parish mission statement.
- 5. Robert Lynch headed up a discussion of repairs and improvements made and needed to the parish plant.
- 6. Each member then submitted their idea of how the Mass schedule can be improved for each Church for the betterment of the parish.
- 7. Fr. Aidan offered a closing prayer and the meeting was adjourned.
- 8. Next meeting will be 1/10/18 in Father Cronin Hall.